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Update from Board of 

Management Meeting 

7th December2020 

• Board of Management 2020/21 

President - Stewart Landwehr, Vice 

President - John Williams, Secretary - 

Betty Cozens, Treasurer - Ron Goudie, 

Assist Sec/Treas. - Govan Bellinger, Board 

Members: - Barb Gloury, Ron Dolby, 

Shirley Quick and Graeme McDonald. 

If you have any queries, concerns, positive 

suggestions or bright ideas please talk to 

any of these people. We need the input of 

all members to improve our club. 

• Sale of D Green 

All documents have been signed and 

tenders for the necessary services are 

being sought. 

• Grant Applications 

Our club has received the “Let’s Stay 

Connected” Grant of $5000. Thanks to 

Ron Goudie. 

• Men’s Match Committee 

A special thanks to Ed, Kevin. Hux, Ian, 

Duncan and Greg who are sharing the 

roster for this Committee. 

• Club Membership 2020/21 

Seventy-five full Financial Members, one 

Junior Member and twenty-three Social 

Members. 

• Bowls Victoria 

All bowlers appreciate more easing of 

COVID restrictions but we still need to be 

mindful of the rights of others. 

• Cleaning of Club Rooms 

Ron Dolby is very diligent with cleaning 

the tables etc. and ladies are reminded to 

check the roster for their duties. 

• Midweek Pennant 

Division 1 and Division 2 sides are both 

doing very well. 

• Pennant Results 2020/21 

All Saturday and Midweek Pennant results 

can be checked on the BowlsLink Results 

webpage. Govan also prints out the 

ladders which are displayed in the glass 

house area. 

• Pennant Practice 

Each Wednesday at 4:30 pm onwards. 

• IMPORTANT DATES 

15th December (Tuesday) TURKEY 

TRIPLES. Names in by 12:30 pm for 

1:00pm start. 

16th December (Wednesday) Ladies 

Information Session. 11:30am 

Luncheon to follow at Sports and 

Community Club 1:15 pm 

18th December (Friday) Club Christmas 

Breakup 6:30 pm Cost $15 

 



• The men have completed their first 

Club Event – Men’s Pairs. 

Congratulations to Daniel Gloury 

and Colin Morrell who defeated 

Bill Hogan and Graeme McDonald 

in the final in a very close game. 

• A new self-propelled lawn mower 

will be purchased to make it easier 

to maintain the grassed areas 

around the Club Rooms. 

• The Saturday raffles are very 

worthwhile. Thanks to the ladies 

who take turns to organize the 

raffles. 

 

• I hope this helps to keep you 

in touch with activities around 

the Club. 

Betty Cozens (Secretary) 


